
Sunday, September 20th,  2020
SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP

FOLLOWING THE SERVICE

We  are  glad  you  could  be  here  today!!  It  is  good  to  worship
together! Our God has not changed, and our vision at Calvary is
still “To See Lives Transformed by Christ”. We pray that the service
today will help all of us to go deep in our walk with Him as He is
the one constant in our lives, and to live out authentic faith as we
navigate these uncertain times. 

Welcome and Announcements……………..….Alyssa LaRocque

Worship & Prayer….….………...………………...Worship Team

Scripture: Exodus 17-18

Message: “Lessons on Leadership”…...……...….…..Pastor Ben

Communion

Closing

Please follow proper protocols for exiting, and please be patient and
allow for distance between you and other families.  Staff  will  be
available if you have any questions. 

While we know you love to visit with your church family, please 
arrange to do so at another location away from the church building, 
in order to maintain appropriate distancing.

Don’t forget to register for one of next Sunday’s services! Online 
registration for the services will open at 9 a.m. on Tuesday on the 
church website and will remain open until the start of the service 
(or until we reach our capacity). If you don’t have an internet 
connection, or have difficulty registering, you can call the church 
office (705-687-2886 ext. 1) and Jeanette will help you.

WELCOME!!



SERMON MAIN POINTS
The Book of Exodus Sermon Series

"Lessons on Leadership"
Exodus 17-18

Supporting Texts: Proverbs 15:31; 2 Chronicles 16:9; 
2 Corinthians 2:14-17

1) When you lead, some people will grumble

2) Give grumbling over to God

3) Keep the Lord Lifted High and He will fight for you

4) Every leader gets tired and needs a hand

5) Disseminate responsibility and authority to others

The Library will be open on Sun. Sept. 27th at both services! You
will  be welcome to borrow books one person at a time. You are
asked to  sign the book cards  and drop them into the small  blue
basket.  When  you  return  books,  place  them  into  the  large  blue
container where they will sit for 72 hours. I will then put the cards
back in the books and reshelf them.  We have a few new books for
your enjoyment.

If you would like to know more about our services, or anything else
to do with our church ministries, you can find information on our
website:  www.calvarygravenhurst.com,  or  call  the  church  office:
(705)687-2886 ext. 1.  On the website you can access a variety of
resources, such as the sermons in audio or video format, resources
for children, the bible reading plan, and links to sign up for email
devotionals, online giving, and RightNow Media, which has a large
number of Christian resources.  

We have a weekly newsletter that  goes out by email,  usually on
Sundays and includes links to the sermon, worship songs, and other
resources. If you would like to receive it, please send an email to
the church office: office@calvarygravenhurst.com.

There is also a weekly Prayer Update that is sent out by email on
Saturday mornings. If you would like to receive the Weekly Prayer
Update in your inbox, please email the church office. (For those
without the internet, there is always a printed copy of the Prayer
Update  available  at  the  church  service.)  Also,  if  you  have  any
prayer requests you would like to have added to the Update, please
call or email the church office. 

CHURCH LIBRARY REOPENING

FOR MORE INFORMATION
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